Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

045 Micholitz to Sander




To:
Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans


Rangoon, 23rd January 1888

Dear Sir,

Enclosed I send you the list of contents of 22 cases shipped per SS. Amarapoora for London or Liverpool. When unpacking, your man will have to be very careful with the Cymbidium lowianum since I am afraid their growth will be rather far advanced.  In case #37 you will find a few Coelogynes which I think must be the true C. gardneriana, or if not then it is at least a very fine thing with very large flowers of which I saw unluckily only a few remnants. The Cymbidium elegans and siamense you will have to cultivate. They got mixed up and as they are now, not even Prof. Reichenbach would be able to distinguish from each other. I case # 43 you will find a Saccolabium labelled S. sp. of which I beg you will take great care, though it may be nothing but blumei. Still there is a great likelihood of it having a blue flower, since I heard from several people that they had seen an orchid with a very large spike of blue flowers and according to their description, it must have been a Saccolabium.

Tonight I am leaving here to get D[endrobium] jamesianum. I only hope that Boxall does not also go there. Well, if he does, I shall have to make the best of it, as there is no opportunity to send you a letter from the place. Therefore you will not hear from me until my return to Rangoon, which I hope will be in about 3 – 4 weeks. 

I have drawn today on your good selves for an extra amount of £25, since my deposit with Messrs. A. Scott had run down to almost nothing and I would have had to wait here until next month, which would be a great loss of time.

Please do not forget about my credit in Hong Kong.

Trusting soon to be able to send you another good lot of plants, I remain

Yours faithfully


W. Micholitz
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